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Athens, 27th June 2014 

 
 

Product Recall Information Notice  

  

The Regional Directorate of EFET in Epirus following Official Food Control at the company “ALLANTOPIIA IOV-

THOMAS & FLORA MALAKASI S.A.” (in Greek: « ΑΛΛΑΝΤΟΠΟΙΙΑ ΙΩΒ – ΘΩΜΑΣ & ΦΛΩΡΑ ΜΑΛΑΚΑΣΗ 

Ο.Ε.») and in collaboration with the Veterinary Laboratory in Ioannina, found out the presence of the pathogen 

microorganism Listeria monocytogenes in a meat product (salami).  

The implicated product is “Salami Lefkadas” (in Greek: « Σαλάµι Λευκάδος »), with production date 31/05/2014 

and best before date 31/08/2014, which is produced by the company “ALLANTOPIIA IOV-THOMAS & FLORA 

MALAKASI S.A.” (in Greek: « ΑΛΛΑΝΤΟΠΟΙΙΑ ΙΩΒ – ΘΩΜΑΣ & ΦΛΩΡΑ ΜΑΛΑΚΑΣΗ Ο.Ε.») situated in the 

34, Zabelion str. in Lefkada island (in Greek: « Ζαµπελίων 34 ») was characterized as non safe.  

EFET requested the immediate recall-withdrawal of the total lot of the implicated product from the company. 

Relevant controls are in progress.   

Consumers who have in their possession the aforementioned product (photo depicted below) are asked not to 

consume it. 

 

    


